
To: Honorable Mayor and City Council

Thru: Brad Corcoran, City Manager

From: Amy P. Winn, CPA
Accounting Coordinator

Date: June 19, 2012

Re: Budget Amendment # 20

The attached budget amendment allocates $14,100 funds received from the State of North 
Carolina for the State Health Initiative Program which is a project through the state to assess and 
improve departmental policies to better support healthy environments and active lifestyles.  


